November 15, 1965

Dr. Martti Karvonen

Institute of Occupational Health .
Haartmaninkatu 1.

Helsinki,

FINLAND

Dear Martti:

Your November 12 microfilm of the late follow-up men was -

received. Can you photocopy the ECGs for insurance and send originals
here for me to read?

Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M. D.

HB:mj



